For Immediate Release-April 16, 2020
THE CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE EXTENDS CLOSURE OF PHYSICAL ACCESS TO CITY HALL LOBBY 
Goldthwaite, Texas.  Effective immediately and until rescinded, the City of Goldthwaite will extend the closure of physical access to the lobby.  If you need assistance, please call 325-648-3186.  The current process for paying utility bills will continue.  All utility bill payments will be processed on-line, by phone, via the mail or placed in the drop box at City hall.  We will not process payments in person.  For cash customers, any change due back will be applied to your account.  In addition, utility customers can sign up for monthly bank draft.  Credit and debit card transactions are charged a 3% service fee.  To mail a payment, please send to City of Goldthwaite, PO Box 450, Goldthwaite, TX 76844.  To phone in a payment please call 325-648-3186.  To pay online, please have your account number and bill amount ready and log onto visitgoldthwaite.com.
“We applaud everyone’s efforts to comply with all of the recommended and mandated guidelines.  Working together we can prevent the spread of this virus and reduce its impact on our City and community,” explained Mayor Mike McMahan.    
If you are feeling ill, the guidelines state you should contact your primary care provider.
The Texas Department of State Health Services has a website with the most up to date information regarding conditions and recommendations in the State of Texas.  The website is DSHS.Texas.gov.
For questions about this release please contact City Manager Robert Lindsey at 325-648-3186.
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